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DATE: October 6, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Airport Commission

FROM: Benny Stuth, Airport Manager

SUBJECT: Discussion and direction of New Monthly Noise Report and Reporting Procedure for
Livermore Airport

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff Recommends the Airport Commission review and provide direction on the new monthly noise report
and reporting procedures.
 
DECISION TYPE

Administrative
 
SUMMARY

Airport staff has developed a new monthly noise concern report and reporting method. Staff
recommends the Commission review and provide direction to staff.
 
DISCUSSION

The Airport Commission previously directed staff to develop a new monthly noise report that more
accurately reflects data captured and disseminated through the Airport's noise monitoring platform,
Casper, and to prepare the report for monthly publishing on the Airport's website in lieu of bringing the
report each month to the Airport Commission.  The Airport will be presenting the new monthly report and
procedure for discussion and direction by the Commission.
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
 
Prepared by: Benedict Stuth
                      Airport Manager

 

  


